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AK Taihia

From: nzavocados@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, 1 November 2024 12:35 pm
To: AK Taihia
Subject: Hearing 8 - Timetable Response
Attachments: Environment Court Consent Order of 15 January 2007.pdf

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good afternoon Alicia-Kate 
 
My relevant details 
 
Further submission number:             FS124 - Hearing 8 
Name:                                                     David Brett King 
Daytime phone number:                    021 124 5346 
 
I will not be attending the hearing now.  
 
My main concern is that the attached Environment Court Consent Order dated 15 January 2007, 
resulting from the previous District Plan submission process, is placed before the Hearings Panel to 
make sure it is taken into consideration. This has not been acknowledged in the current Mineral 
Extraction Overlay at the Puketona quarry. 
 
Regards 
Brett King 
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